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Mission & Goals:
It is the mission of the Southwest High Athletic School Booster Club to provide financial support and the parent/student involvement necessary to maintain quality sports programs.

The primary mission of the Southwest Guilford High School Athletic Boosters Club is to: 

· Support athletic and academic excellence for all student athletes.
· Promote active and involved parent and community leadership.
· Promote sportsmanship and provide supplementary financial support to all Southwest Guilford High School athletic teams. 
The primary goals of the Southwest Guilford High School Athletic Boosters Club is to: increase the active membership of the Club.  We strongly encourage friends, family and community businesses to join the Southwest Athletic Booster Club and attend monthly Booster Club meetings.  We strive to create positive public awareness of Southwest High School and our Athletic Program, in which we hope to attract and increase attendance at all athletic events.
FINANCIAL – Combined Booster Clubs
The SW Booster Club each year contributes funds to the Southwest High Athletics department for the needs of each sport that otherwise would not be available.  Our combined running budget is roughly $200,000, primarily raised from gate receipts, advertising, concessions, fundraising and Booster Club memberships.  Primarily, the monies of the booster club will be expended for:
·  1. Capital improvements of athletic facilities.
·  2. Maintaining and repairing equipment.
·  3. Necessary purchases for athletic teams.
·  4. Awards, banquets and recognitions.
MEETING TIMES
The primary booster meetings are the first Monday of the each month at 7:00 (unless otherwise noted) in the Media Center.  The Lacrosse booster meetings are held when deemed necessary or at the least, 3 times per year. All parents and anyone interested are invited to attend.
WHY SHOULD YOU JOIN THE BOOSTER CLUB?
To maintain comprehensive, quality and competitive sports programs for you, your athlete, the school and the Southwest High community. Your experience, expertise, enthusiasm and financial support are appreciated!
MORE WAYS THAN ONE TO HELP!
In addition to your financial contribution, you can support the Boosters in other ways:
1. Volunteer to work before, during, and after athletic events.
2. Become a corporate sponsor.  For more information, contact Brindon Christman at 336-819-2978 or Christb2@gcsnc.com.
Summary:

Leadership - The SWGHS Athletic Booster Club remains a valuable asset to the athletic programs at Southwest because of the dedication and support of its members.  SWGHS booster clubs lead the area in funds raised and projects accomplished. Our clubs have grown significantly over the years. The main driver of this growth has been parent involvement and commitment to excellence. We instill in our Student-Athletes to strive to be the best, to be leaders both on and off the field. We must do the same to ensure we give them the support they need. Find out how you can be a part of leading by example through SWGHS Booster clubs and activities. 
Year End Summary  High Lights– Men’s Lacrosse
The 2015/2016 season was another HUGE success for the SWGHS Men’s Lacrosse Booster Club.  However, none of this could have been accomplished without the volunteerism of its members, the countless time and valued support of the Executive Committee and the support of both the Parents and our Athletic Director.

This year we kicked off the Pre-Season with a fantastic team building experience that was sponsored by the Lacrosse Boosters. We traveled down to Durham with over 70 of our players, family members and fans, as we got the opportunity to watch a Great D1 Lacrosse game between the Duke Blue Devils and the High Point Panthers. It was a fun night had by all!

SW Lacrosse Boosters also hosted a pre-season Play-day that was held at Greensboro College, along with Bishop McGuinness and Page High Schools. It was a beautiful day of Lacrosse with each team playing two games, followed up with a BBQ tailgate and finished off with a College matchup up with the GSO Pride vs. Virginia Wesleyan.

As for the 2016 Lacrosse Season: Congratulations on another trip to the 3rd round of the State Playoffs! We finished up with a 15-7 record and we lost in the Conference 8 Championship playoffs to a tough Northwest team.

As the season wrapped up we have to share some of the individual accolades. We’d like to recognize our All-Conference selections: Will Hasinger, Spencer Stringfellow, Justin Matthews and Anthony Sohan. Also for the First Team All-Area Selections, we’d like to congratulate Will Hasinger and Justin Matthews. Honoarble Mention went to Anthony Sohan and Reece Parillo

Congratulations and well-deserved Gentlemen! 

Our biggest accomplishment came off the field. The Greensboro News and Record recognized all students that have achieved academic distinction for the second quarter and are included on the school system's ''A Team.'' Students in grades 9-12 who received a 4.0 or better grade point average during the second nine-week grading period qualify for the ''A Team.''

In all, 27 SW Men’s Lacrosse players achieved a 4.0 or better! That is more than HALF of our entire lacrosse program! INCREDIBLE! So, to the young men that accomplished such an achievement, CONGRATULATIONS! Continue down that path! To those not on that list, keep working hard towards that goal. You are Student Athletes. Student being first!
Thank you to our Graduating Seniors for your contributions to the SW Lacrosse program, Southwest Guilford High School and our Community. Continue to represent us well and remember “Once a Cowboy, Always a Cowboy!”
	2016 Graduating Cowboys – Thank You and Good Luck!

	Justin Matthews
	Bayley Shiver
	Matt Vernon

	Reece Parillo
	Branson Rives
	Anthony Sohan

	

Colin Black
            Julian Lopez

        Spencer Stringfellow


	Jacob Linville
Brentan Peterson
	Tyrik Samuels
Jack Hamrick



	
	
	


2015/2016 Men’s Lacrosse Financials:

SWGHS Men’s Lacrosse Club has had another outstanding financial year to go along with a very successful season. During this past year, through Membership, Apparel Sales, Donations, Fundraisers and our Annual Reverse Raffle/Silent Auction, we have generated $13,578 in revenue for use by the Men’s Lacrosse program. Below are some Key Fundraising Income/Expenditures that are designated to help and improve our Student Athletes.
Fundraising Income
· Player Dues/Fees $3,855

· Concessions $3,728 (with 1 football game)
· Silent Auction $2,300

· Reverse Raffle $1,627

· Tournament Fees $945

· Apparel Sales $441

· Donations $416
· Membership Income $266
Expenditures

· Equipment Purchased $4,652

· Tournament $1,100

· Field Improvements of $1,000
· Uniforms $956

· Concession goods $612
· Awards/Sr. Night $520
· Team Building Activities of $515

· Fund Raiser Expense Items $400

· Coach Brown Donation $300
· Reverse Raffle Tickets $300

· Team Meals $236

· Other Expenses $146
Year End Financial Totals:

The financial status for the booster club remains strong.  We started the year with a positive balance of $7,357.92 and as of June 2016, have a positive balance of $10,198.06.  There were expenditures of over $6.5k for the larger projects alone, as mentioned above.

For more information, Booster information, please contact our AD, Brindon Christman, at 336-819-2978 or at Christb2@gcsnc.com. To learn more about how SWGHS Boosters impacts your student and to see ways you can become involved, visit our website at Cowboysports.org.
Respectfully Submitted,

Craig Ceresi
President, SWGHS Men’s Lacrosse Booster Club
CMCeresi@yahoo.com
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